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Legal Notice No. 38680

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach’s Historic Resources
Preservation Board will conduet a virtual meeting with a limited in-person capac-
ity per the Centers for Disease Cantrol and Prevention Coranavirus Disease 2019
(Covid-19) Guidance at 7 North Dixie Highway, Lake Worth Beach on June 186,
2021 at 6:00 pm or soon thereafter to consider the following:

HRPB Project #21-00100098: A Certificate of Appropriateness for new construc-
tion of a % 2,360 square foot two-family structure located at 431 North K Street.
The subject property is located in the Single-Family and Two-Family Residential
(SF-TF 14) zoning district and is located within the Northeast Lucerne Local Historic
District. PCN #38-43-44-21-15-114-0170.

The public can view the meeting via YouTube, hitps://wvww.youtube.com/c/Cityo-
fLakeWorthBeach. The agenda and back-up materials are available: https:/lake-

the meeting: g://lakew )en gov/virtual-meetings/. If you are unable to
access the weh portal, please leave a message at 561-586-1687 or email pzoning@
lakeworthbeachfl.gov. Written responses or comments can be sent to the Depart-
ment for Community Sustainability PZHP Division, 1900 2nd Avenue North, Lake
Worth Beach, FL 33461 and must arrive before the hearing date to be included in
the formal record.

Affected parties, as defined in Section 23.1-12 of the Lake Worth Beach
Code of Ordinances, who are interested in participation must notify the
Cityofthelrstatnsatleestﬁve(ﬁ)dmbefmtheheaﬂng.Faﬂmto
follow the process will be considered a waiver of the right to participate
as affected party in the hearing, but does not preclude the party from
making public comment. Affected parties shall submit the evidence they
wish the Historic Resources Preservation Board to consider a minimum of
one (1) full business day prior to the date of the meeting. Affected parties.
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ed parties. shall have the right to reque o y ance
that the request is to: address neighborh or new evid
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